
 Communication, Energy and Paperworkers Union of Canada 
25 CECIL ST. 

TORONTO, ONATRIO 
M5T 1N1 

_______________________________________________________ 
      

     LOCAL 25 
 
 
 
 

Mike Douse and Mike Smith from Local 25 would like to thank all of those 

people who participated in the vote for their bargaining representatives; we 

would also like to compliment the other candidates on their fine campaigns.  

We are looking forward to serving the membership in the upcoming 

negotiations with the company.  It is our goal and objective to bargain a 

strong collective agreement, one that benefits everybody in the membership.  

As mentioned in our election speeches we will give regular updates on the 

progress at the bargaining table, you will not be left in the dark.              

Once again we would like to thank all the members for their support. 

 

In Solidarity, 

Mike Douse 

        & 

Mike Smith 

 

 


